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Dear parents/carers  

To support our new core story ‘The Three Little Pigs’ and deepen the children’s 

knowledge of key aspects of the story, we have invited All Day’s farm into Nursery on 

Wednesday 25th January.  

 The children will be able to get up close to the animals and learn more about them, 

especially the pigs supported by the wonderful knowledgeable staff from the farm.  

 Children will access this fabulous activity during Nursery sessions and will be 

supported by their own key worker so parents do not need to attend.  

 

It is essential that you inform your child’s key worker of any allergies to animals and/or 

nuts/hay that your child may suffer from asap. 

 

We will keep you posted on our Facebook page with lots of photos of the day!  

  

Thank you 

Emma Barker 

 
Lead Teacher 
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